
22th November 2013 
 
We have had a fantastic week. We have been writing scripts of Julia Donaldson books and 
performing them and learning time in Maths this week. We have also been rehearsing our 
Christmas play.  
 
Below is your homework for this week. Remember that it will need to be handed in by next 
Wednesday (27th November). If you finish it before then, you can bring it in earlier. 

 

 
 
We have been looking at time this week, concentrating on telling the time, converting 12 hour 
clock to 24 hour clock and solving time problems. Your homework is to choose a challenge and 
complete it in your Maths homework book please.   

 

 
 
Keep practising your lines as we will start to rehearse without scripts next week. 
 

 
Some of the Aztec projects have started to arrive in to school. They are looking fantastic and are 
an inspiration to those children who still have some work to do. 
 
The Aztec projects are due in by: Friday 29th November.  
 
Aztec day will be on Monday 16th December. The children will share their work with each other 
and Mrs Peacock and there will also be an opportunity for families to come and look at all of the 
children’s work too. A letter will be coming home shortly about this. 
 

 
Please remember to read your reading books over the holidays and get your parents to sign 
your reading records so that you can earn your golden stars. 
 

 
 

    We will be rehearsing the Christmas play in our Forest School sessions for the next few weeks, so 
there is no need to bring in your Forest School kit on Monday. 
 
If you find the homework tricky, please come and tell one of us so that we can help you. 
 
We hope that you have a great weekend, Year 5 Team 


